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Subject: FW: One Final Thought: Support for Zelkwas Harmony House -- Please include in 
tonight’s meeting

From: Jenn Matthews 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:26 PM 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>; cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Quinn Matthews 

Community Relations 
Subject: One Final Thought: Support for Zelkwas Harmony House ‐‐ Please include in tonights meeting 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

The folks in my neighbourhood who are against this project are "othering" the women and children who 
need this important and caring service. The talk of not wanting "them" in our neighbourhood and the 
assumptions that "they" will bring drugs, alcohol, and violence to our neighbourhood is utter nonsense.   

"They" are already part of our community. So the real question is do we want these people in our community 
with the help and support vulnerable people deserve from a caring and compassionate community or do we 
want them in our community without help and support. Either way "they" are already here.  

Look forward to seeing our city move forward with this project.  

Jenn Matthews 

February 22, 2021, Regular Council Meeting
Agenda Item D.7 - Handout 21

Redacted 

Redacted Redacted 




